
                   

              Live Streaming Policy Statement 

Person Responsible for Social Media and Live Streaming:  The Rector 

                               Date of first policy:  

                               Time/frequency: Annual 

                                                                                 Date to be reviewed:  

                                                                             

• Some services may be Live Streamed to social media (Facebook) 

• Statement to be put in the Newsletter each week warning that this may be the case: 

               ‘Please be aware that services in our churches may be Live Streamed to Social Media (Facebook) and you may be visible if you enter camera   

                                                   shot. (The staged area)’ 

• Note to be sent out with the Bible Readings: 

                           ‘Please be aware, this service may be Live streamed to social media (Face Book) and members of the public will be able to see and                  

                                                hear you reading.’ 

• Services which involve affiliated groups, such as Scouts and Guides, will be informed by the person engaging 

with them regarding the service.  It should be made clear that obtaining parental permission for live streaming is 

the responsibility of the affiliated group or individual in the case of outside speakers/preachers or families 

bringing a child for Baptism. The group leader should be made aware that anyone taking a role in the service will 

be seen, but not those remaining in the body of the church, and Group Leaders should be encouraged to choose 

appropriate people to come out to the front from their records of what is allowed for each child.                                  


